
14 November 2023             New York 

Statement attributable to the Spokesperson for the 
Secretary-General on Gaza 

Stéphane Dujarric, Spokesman for the Secretary-General 

The Secretary-General is deeply disturbed by the horrible situation and dramatic loss of 
life in several hospitals in Gaza. 
  
In the name of humanity, the Secretary-General calls for an immediate humanitarian 
ceasefire. 
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